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Comments: I support the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal.  In fact, it should be expanded

to include all federal lands in the Black Hills.  Please do an Environmental Assessment (EA), with a Finding of No

Significant Impact (FONSI) when the EA has been completed. These are sacred lands to Native People which

supply many communities, both Native and non-Native, with clean water.  The watershed should be preserved

and pristine for generations to come.


